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ST MARYS SOUTH PUBLIC SCHOOL

INNOVATE CREATE COLLABORATE COMMUNICATE THINK CRITICALLY

CAKE STALL
WEDNESDAY 23 JUNE 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,
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5 Sapphire, 5/6 Amethyst and 6 Topaz will be holding a cake stall on
Wednesday 23 June, to raise money for the Year 6 Farewell.

Students will be able to purchase food items at recess for 50c - $1.

Thank you for your support.
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Mrs K. Smith Mr H. Vassila
Organising teacher Principal
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